
 
 

 

 

URGENT NOTICE 

 

In response to the recent applications of some respected members of Australian Muslim 

Welfare Centre (AMWC), the executive committee of AMWC has decided to postpone the 

Annual General Meeting and election (AGM 2016), which were due to be held on the 24th of 

July 2016, and have been withheld until further notice. 

  

 

Nurul Amin 

General Secretary, AMWC 
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